
Parish Council Meeting Minutes 9/12/20
Approval of May notes not necessary, as it was a discussion of COVID protocols with beginning Masses.

Pastor’s Comments:
● PSR is returning September 20th online until the church opens in October. There is a possibility that the

classrooms will be able to open prior to the sanctuary.
● LifeTeen may use Higgins Hall for meetings.
● The church is currently predicted to open on October 3rd, but realistically will probably open in late

October/early November.
● Apostolate sign up will move to February 2021.
● Mass schedule in the new church will remain the same.
● Outdoor Mass will remain due to COVID for the foreseeable future.
● Usher and Lectors will have a meeting on protocols in the new church.
● The dedication of the new church will hopefully occur after COVID dies down, and restrictions are

removed. Father wants as many attendees as possible.
● Apostolates will need to be worked through the new church to prevent too many hiccups with

reopening.
● Certificate of Occupancy will allow the use of classrooms.

Committee Reports:
● Knights of Columbus

o BBQ is the biggest fundraiser. They are having a meeting to discuss a drive through BBQ or
possibly spacing tables 6’ apart.

o Discussion of a coordinating a team for completing tasks (such as yardwork, handyman jobs) for
those in need. The team would work with SVDP to determine who needs assistance.

● Outreach
o Getting ready for Thanksgiving Baskets.

● Prayer & Care
o New coordinator is still needed.

● RCIA
o Sponsors are needed.

● SVDP
o Still taking calls, but only doing telephone visits. They met in August and again on Sept 11 with

masks and social distancing.
New Business:

● Next Parish Council Meeting will be held Oct 3rd, 2020


